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January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Department for Education have launched a scheme to offer free temporary increases 
to mobile data allowances. All information is available on the .gov.uk website here.  
 
This scheme is open to children and young people who: 

 don’t have access to a fixed broadband connection 

 cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources or social 
care services 

 have access to a mobile device that uses a participating network (currently EE, Sky 
Mobile, Smarty, Tesco Mobile, Three and Virgin Mobile).  

 are facing disruption to their face-to-face education, or have been advised not to 
attend school 

 
The school has to apply for this extra data allowance on your behalf, so should you wish to 
apply please fill in this form as soon as possible.  
 
The form will take you no more than two minutes to complete, and will ask you for the 
account holder’s name, the mobile number (a number beginning with ‘07’), the mobile 
network, and whether you pay monthly or pay as you go. You will also need to confirm that 
you have read the DfE Privacy Statement.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mr Wood 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/guide-to-collecting-mobile-information
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/phones-telecoms-and-internet/advice-for-consumers/advice/broadband-speeds/broadband-basics
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=PtOz8mtJU0uapwR_9lM5EAGox-MEr85Muo6Dqgf2q45UMkxFM1IxUTBMRFpHQjkwR0hRSjBGVFFRQi4u
https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/guide-to-collecting-mobile-information/privacy

